Office of the President

State University of New York at Albany

March 13, 1984

Mrs. Dorothy Ellinwood

Secretary

McKownville Improvement Association
22 Elmwood Avenue

Albany, New York 12203

Dear Mrs., Ellinwood:

Thank you for your letter of March 8 setting forth the concerns of
the Association with respect to the prospect of locating the civic center
on University land at Fuller and Washington Avenue.

We are sensitive to the traffic and parking effects of such a project
and, as you know, secured a preliminary evaluation on this subject from
Clough, Harbour and Associates. That evaluation indicated that present and
projected roadways and parking were adequate to accommodate the program for
the structure envisioned in the University proposal. However, we understand
the anxieties of those living in the area and would wish to make appropriate
provisions for their protection.,

If this site is selected for develovment of the civic center. we would
plan further discussions with those residents most directly affected.
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